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Dear Anne-Marie Trevelyan,

| am writing to ask you to accept and act upont the Unesco Advisory Mission's Report and follow
suggestions that will preserve the beauty and spectacle that is Stonehenge.

The Government's A303 Stonehenge road scheme has been rejected by UNESCO, 5 Planning
Inspectores, and over 220,000 individuals in 147 countries and the UK High Court. If you carry ahead
with the scheme the Government will get a reputation for spoiling our major monuments not to
mention spoiling the experience of visitors to the site.

Please think again.
Jackie Carothers.





